
 
 
 

Award Nomination Worksheet: George B. Morgan ’20 Award 
Nominator: 

Nominee: 
Date:  

 

GEORGE B. MORGAN ’20 AWARD    
The George B. Morgan ’20 Award was established in 1979 to recognize sustained excellence in 
all aspects of Educational Council activity, including dedication to MIT, an abiding concern for 
and sensitivity to the interests of prospective students, and exceptional standards of 
achievement and professionalism in meeting council responsibilities. 
 
Tip: Check out your nominee’s OAD profile to see some of their volunteer roles or email 

alumnivolunteers@mit.edu to request their volunteer record, including previous awards (individuals can not 
receive this award more than once). 
 

Introduction: Describe why you are nominating this person in a sentence or two. How do you 
know the nominee? Have you nominated them before? Are you excited to submit their name 
for consideration? 

 

Describe the nominee’s Contribution: leadership or role model contributions to the 
Educational Council. How has this person benefitted the Educational Council and 
prospective students with their interviews?  Have they managed a challenging geographic 
area or area of need?  

 

mailto:alumnivolunteers@mit.edu


Closing: Take this opportunity to restate the overall reason this nominee should be selected 
for this award, what sets them apart and thank the committee for their consideration. 



Full Statement (copy and paste into nomination form): 

Nominator: 
Nominee: 
Date: 
For Consideration for the Morgan Award. 

https://alum.mit.edu/nomination/user/home

	Nominator: Morgan: 
	Nominee: Morgan: 
	Date: Morgan: 
	Introduction: Morgan: It is with great pleasure that I nominate {NOMINEE} for the Morgan Award this year.

{NOMINEE} became an Educational Counselor in the Baltimore, Maryland region in 1993, and after serving in that role for 7 years, they became Vice Chair in 2009, and then Regional Chair in 2010.

	Contribution: Morgan: {NOMINEE} takes the role of Regional Chairperson seriously, coordinating the efforts of the ECs in the region, actively troubleshooting for any problems that may arise in the area, and communicating frequently with the EC office.  As an RC, they really pay attention to what is going on with the ECs in the region – checking in with them often and offering help if needed.  Along with the region’s Vice Chair, {NOMINEE} spends a good deal of time each season mapping out the best configurations for EC/high school match-ups, and also has held training workshops for all the new ECs in the area.

When our Admissions staff travel to Baltimore each year, in addition to always being friendly and enthusiastic, {NOMINEE} has been incredibly supportive.  For example, prior to travel this year, our staff held training webinars for the new ECs and {NOMINEE} chimed in to answer questions about interviewing.  Later, when the staff arrived in Baltimore, there were problems with the AV system and set-up at the venue, and {NOMINEE} took charge of the problem-solving so that our staff could focus on the presentation.  Their coordination efforts, helpful input, and positive attitude are greatly appreciated.

In addition to his roles with the Educational Council, {NOMINEE} has been a part of the Legislative Advocacy Network, the K-12 STEM Education network and the MIT Club of Baltimore, serving as President from 2008-2010.  They made the Honor Roll of Service in 2008, and has also served on both the reunion and class fund committees.

	Closing: Morgan: For their exceptional efforts in service to MIT, the Educational Council and potential students, I urge the committee to consider {NOMINEE} for the George B. Morgan ’20 Award.


